
Dear KHS Students and Parents/Guardians, 

 

On Wednesday, March 2, 2022, we will conduct the state-mandated SAT test here at 

KHS. While this test will only be administered to current juniors, the test will impact all of our 

students in some way. Please read this letter in its entirety. 

 

11th Grade Students / Families 
 All Juniors must attend KHS on March 2nd to take the SAT. 

 All Juniors should arrive at KHS by 8:00 AM to ensure that we begin testing promptly at 

8:10 AM. Juniors will be the only students at KHS on March 2nd—all 9th, 10th, and 12th 

grade students will remain at home for remote learning.  

 8:10-12:35:  SAT Testing will occur. 

 Students who do not have transportation home immediately after testing ends will remain 

at KHS until 3:05 PM and will ride their bus home. Parents/Guardians of student drivers or 

those who will be picking up their student(s) once testing is complete should notify the 

front office in advance.  Students cannot be released early from school without 

parent/guardian permission. Student pickup should be at door 7. 

 12:40-1:10: Lunch will be served and provided for any student requesting lunch. 

 Juniors will still be responsible for checking Google Classroom and completing all posted 

assignments in all classes following testing.  Any student with internet connectivity issues 

will have until Friday, March 4th, to turn in assigned work. 

 1:15-3:05: Remaining students will be supervised and will stay in the media center to work 

on assignments via Google Classroom. 

 All Juniors who attend vocational classes at the New Castle Career Center are excused 

from attending the career center on this day. The career center has been contacted and is 

aware. 

 

All Other Students / Families (9th, 10th, and 12th Grades) 
 

 Students should remain home and will participate in remote learning. This means they will 

access work as they would during a weather-related school cancellation (eLearning Day). 

 Teachers will have assignments posted to Google Classroom by 9:00 AM on March 2nd.  

 Students should make it a priority to get this work completed. 

 Any student with internet connectivity issues will have until Friday, March 4th, to turn in 

assigned work.  

 If keeping your student home for the day is not a possibility, please contact us at KHS, and 

we will work out a solution with you.  

 All Senior vocational students should attend the New Castle Career Center as 

usual.  Transportation will still be provided to and from the career center. 

 

If you have any questions regarding SAT testing or what March 2nd will look like for your 

student, please feel free to contact the main office.  

 

Thank you 

 


